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April 7, 2023 
 
 
 
Ms. Esther Neal 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Dear Ms. Neal: 
 
I am writing to request an extension of the WA UTC Solid Waste Class C Annual Report for Stericycle of Washington 
Inc. for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2022.  We are transitioning the preparation from a local CPA firm to in 
house and need additional time to complete.  We would like to request for an extension until September 30, 2023.   
 
I am filing this letter on your efiling.utc.wa.gov website and sending to you via email. As you are aware, the Company 
has submitted an initial estimated payment In the amount of $98,871.42 for this 2022 Annual Report.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jeffrey Lieberman 
 
Jeffrey Lieberman 
Sr. Director Accounting, North America 
Stericycle, Inc. 
 


